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I strongly oppose this. Voting by mail is an Oregon tradition. It is critical in allowing 

access and equity in voting for people who can't take time off and for those who are 

physically disabled and could not otherwise participate, making it a significant aspect 

of democracy. Don't let a few people's bigoted fearmongering take this vital tradition 

away. This is a matter of states rights and voting access.  

Signed a lifelong citizen of Oregon. 


